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Teacher Appreciation Week: 
This week was National Teacher Appreciation 
Week!  We have a great group of teachers at St. 
Joseph School.  They spend many hours helping 
your children succeed in their academics and 
grow in their faith.  Please think of them and 
say an extra prayer of thanksgiving for them 
and ask God to bless them for all that they do 
for our school.  Thank you, St. Joseph teachers! 
 
Bookmobile: 
Yesterday was our last Bookmobile for this 
school year.  The students were asked to turn in 
all books that were checked out under their 
name.  Please check at home to see if any 
Bookmobile books may still be out and send 
them back to school.  We will return them to 
the library for you.  Thank you. 
 
Registration: 
Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will 
be held on Monday, August 5th.  Please mark 
your calendars.  Watch for reminders in the 
bulletin and your email this summer.  
 
Golf Outing: 
The St. Joseph Annual Golf Outing will be on 
Sunday, June 23rd at the Galena Golf Course.  
Please put this on your calendars and plan on 
attending.  Even if you do not want to play golf, 
you can join us in the afternoon for a delicious 
meal.  It is a fun event and a great way to 
support St. Joseph School.     
 
Golf Outing Basket: 
Each summer during the St. Joseph Golf Outing, 
they committee holds a silent auction and a live 
auction.  We have been asked to create a 
basket from the school families to be auctioned 
off.  We are asking each family to donate $5 
towards this basket.  Please send the money to 
school with your child by Monday, May 19th so 
that the teachers can purchase the items and 
assemble the basket.  Thank you so much for 
helping with this event. 

Track Winners: 
We had nine students represent our school at 
the Area 5 Track Meet in Lancaster on May 1st.  
All our students did very well.  For some of our 
students it was their first time participating in a 
track meet.   
     Placing at this meet were:  Cooper Busch-1st 
in long jump; 1st in shot put; and 2nd in discus.  
Bailey Busch-3rd in 100 m dash; 3rd in 100 m 
hurdles; and 4th in long jump. Aloysius Berning-
2nd in 800 m dash and 4th in long jump. Louis 
Berning-4th in 200 m dash and 6th in 400 m dash.  
Brooks Eastlick-5th in 200 m dash and Walter 
Hoppenjan-6th in 200 m dash. 
Congratulations and great job everyone!   
 
Early Dismissal: 
Remember that we have an early dismissal next 
Wednesday, May 15th.  It will be a 12:30 
dismissal.  The buses will run in the morning 
and at 12:30 p.m.  
     Let me know if you have any questions.  
 
End of the Year Picnic: 
Our last day of school is on Friday, May 24th.  On 
this day we are going to have an end of the year 
picnic.  We are inviting our 3K and 4K students 
as well as our 8th grade students to come to 
school on this day and enjoy some activities as 
well as a picnic lunch with the rest of the 
students.  We would also like to invite our 
parents, grandparents, and parishioners to join 
us for lunch also.  This is our way of thanking 
you for all you do for our students and our 
school.   
     Lunch will consist of pulled pork sandwiches, 
hot dogs, macaroni salad, chips, potato salad, 
and fruit.  Lunch will be served starting at noon.  
We would still love to have you join us.  
Remember that our dismissal is at 1:30 p.m. on 
this day.   
     Please call Miss Wills at 608-748-4442 to 
rsvp.  We hope you can join us.   
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Scrip News:   
Remember that Scrip cards make excellent 
graduation gift cards for your special 2024 
graduates.  
     We had a profit of $647.16 for the month of 
April.  Thank you to all who purchase Scrip to 
help our school. 
     As always, Scrip is available in the office all 
during the week as well as in church before and 
after our 8:30 a.m. Sunday Mass.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
5/13-Field Trip to Perlewitz’s Farm (Gr. 5-8) 
5/15-Early Release (12:30 Dismissal) 
5/16-4K E. B. Lyons field trip 
5/17-7th & 8th Grade Class Trip 
5/19-8th Grade Graduation (8:30 Mass) 
5/24-Last Day of School (1:30 Dismissal) 
         (Picnic lunch starting at noon.) 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info  
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